

December Newsletter
Boulder Elementary
A Message from Mr. Jamison
[bookmark: _GoBack]It’s the most wonderful time of the year!  It’s all holiday songs and Hallmark movies from here until the 25th.  Yay! Furthermore, a regular holiday tradition at Boulder Elementary School, Santa Claus is coming on Friday, December 13th!  We have confirmed his arrival with the North Pole.  The anticipation is palpable.   We have our annual winter concert coming up on Wednesday, December 11th.  The doors to the gym will be open at 1:30pm.  Our students have been preparing for months for their performances.  Out of courtesy to our performers, please plan on staying for the entire concert.  We so appreciate the dedication of our music teachers Mrs. Sonsteng and Mr. Bowman.  Please express your gratitude to these valuable members of our staff when you see them.  Parents, we are Montanans, hearty and robust; winter weather does not deter us.  Just a reminder that students will go outside before school and at recess times unless it is below zero degrees Fahrenheit (that ‘s -18C).  Students need to have appropriate winter attire: coat, hat, gloves, footwear.  We have some items available for students in need of winter clothing; just talk to Mrs. Pettis or Mrs. Nordlinder if you have a child who is in need.  Friday, December 20th is our last day of school before the Christmas break.  We hope that you will have a fun, restful and meaningful holiday season with family and friends.  School will reconvene on Monday, January 6th.
David Jamison, Principal
*2nd Quarter Midterm 12/4/2024
*Winter Concert 12/11/2024 (doors open at 1:30)
*Winter Break 12/23/2024 - 01/03/2025
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